
Monthly Prayer 
The children will be 
practicing the following 
prayer throughout  
April: 
 

I see the moon.  The 
moon sees me.  God 
bless the moon, and God 
bless me.  Amen 

 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday 
The following children 
are celebrating their 
birthday this month:  
Salma Beltran (4/3), 
Emma Murphy (4/9), 
Rosendo Marquez 
(4/23), Kaylee Fite 
(4/27) and Jayden 
Hernandez (4/28).  
Happy Birthday!  

Curriculum 
We will introduce the 
letters T through W along 
with the sounds and 
Zoophonic movements 
associated with each of 
these letters.  The 
children will explore 
units on Transportation, 
Easter, Gardening, and 
Weather. We will be 
reinforcing the Ww 
sound by celebrating 
White Day on Friday, 
May 1st. We are 
reinforcing the primary 
colors, Red, Yellow and 
Blue the week of March 
30th. We will also 
celebrate Red day on 
April 3rd, Yellow day on 
April 10th, and Blue day 
on April 24th. 

 

Pre-K  
We want Pre-K to 
continue reading books 
daily and start identifying 
the sight words A, I, The, 
as well as And.  We 
would also like them to 
practice One to One 
correspondence using 
various Easter items, 
such as jelly beans, eggs, 
etc.  
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Special points of interest: 

 Red Day: 4/3 

 Easter Scavenger Hunt & 
Snack: 4/10 

 Yellow Day: 4/10 

 Easter 4/12 

 No School: 4/13 thru 4/17 
*Videos will still be 
available 

 White Day: 5/1 

 Cinco de Mayo: 5/5 

 Pasta Dinner: Postponed until 
further notice 
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Virtual Classroom 
Make sure to check our Virtual Classroom daily at  

https://annunciationstockton.org/about/welcome-parish-preschool  

https://annunciationstockton.org/about/welcome-parish-preschool
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Books  

Thank you to everyone who 
continued to support our Scholastic 
program.  Unfortunately, this 
program is on hold until further 
notice. Please continue to read to 
your children every day. 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Traditions 

Help keep our Catholic traditions 
alive and thriving!  Teach your 
child classic prayers each month.  
Try focusing on the following 
catholic prayer this month as part 
of your prayer ritual: 
 

Grace After Meals 

We give Thee thanks for all Thy 
benefits, O Almighty God, who 

livest and reignest world without 
end.  Amen.  May the souls of the 

faithful departed, through the 

mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen. 

Spring Fundraiser 

Our annual Preschool Pasta 
Dinner fundraiser has been 
postponed until further notice.  
Our parish asked us to not cancel 
this important community event 
and requested that we postpone it 
to a later date.  Please hold onto 
your tickets for the moment.  We 
will inform you of the details 
when we return to on-site 
preschool. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Celebration 

We will be celebrating Easter in 
our Virtual Classroom on Friday, 
April 10th.  We are inviting your 
family to participate in a Easter 
Scavenger Hunt and fun snack on 
our special day. We will post the 
details and a recipe on our 
website by Monday, April 6th. 
Happy Hunting! 

 

 

 

No School 

Please note that we will still honor 
Easter break, the week of Monday, 
April 13th through Friday, April 
17th.  However, new videos will be 
available to your children during 
this week. 
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